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11th October 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Oak Class are currently learning about Harvest. We will be making soup on 
Monday 15th October using potatoes, carrots and butternut squash. 
 
If you are happy for your child to take part in this activity, please complete the slip 
below and return it to me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
Mrs Fogden 
Oak Class Teacher 

 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
Harvest Soap Making on Monday 15th October 2018 
 
 
 
I am happy for my child _________________________ to make soup on 
Monday 15th October. 
 
My child has the following allergies:  
 
________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

 

Signed……………………………………………………..Date………………………… 
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